
 

 

The Ministerial Meeting of the Global HIV Prevention Coalition (GPC) 

HIV Prevention 2021-2025, taking stock, planning the future 

Hosted by UNAIDS and UNFPA, on behalf of the Global HIV Prevention Coalition (GPC) 

18 November 2020 from 15.00 to 18.00 CET (9:00 – 12:00 EST) 

AGENDA 

 
 
 
 
 

   
Time Session(s) Speaker  
Opening by GPC Co-conveners and partners  

15.00-15.30 
 
 

Welcome, introduction and meeting objectives 
 
Opening remarks 
  

Facilitator: Mahesh Mahalingam, UNAIDS 
 
Chair: Lizzie Nkosi, Minister of Health, Eswatini  
 
Natalia Kanem, Executive Director, UNFPA 
 
Peter Sands, Executive Director, The Global Fund  
 
Raphaela Fini, Integral Health Municipality Committee LGBTI of São Paulo, Brazil 

Overview of progress in the implementation of the HIV Prevention 2020 Road Map 

15.30-16.15 
 
 

 
 
Highlights from the 4th GPC progress report 
 
Findings from HIV prevention shadow reports 
 
HIV prevention services in the time of COVID-19 
 
Highlights and recommendations of the external review of the GPC  
 
Brief Q&A 

Facilitator: Mahesh Mahalingam, UNAIDS 
 
Paula Munderi, UNAIDS 
 
Christine Stegling, Frontline AIDS 
 
Bernard Madzima, National AIDS Council of Zimbabwe 
 
Barbara de Zalduondo, Independent Consultant  

Taking stock and planning for the future – Country actions for HIV prevention 2021-2025 

16.15 – 17.20 

Statements by Ministers of Health and other senior officials 
Running order of countries 

• Zimbabwe, Eswatini, Angola, Botswana, Nigeria, Malawi 

• Ukraine, Namibia, Zambia, Côte d’Ivoire, Tanzania, South Africa 

• Mexico, Mozambique, Brazil, Kenya, Ghana, Cameroon 

Facilitator: Mahesh Mahalingam 
Ministers of Health and other senior officials 

17.20 – 17.30 Timeline and next steps towards the GPC 2021-25 Elizabeth Benomar, UNFPA  

Closure 

17.30-17.40 

Summary remarks 
 
Closure 

Sheila Tlou, Co-Chair of the Global HIV Prevention Coalition 
 
Natalia Kanem, Executive Director, UNFPA 
Winnie Byanyima, Executive Director, UNAIDS  

 


